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Historically The New Folly Surgery have provided an 
Extended Hours service on Saturday morning for our 
patients. However, in light of the recent Coronavirus 
pandemic and to support all staff we have made a 
decision to offer the Extended Hours service on Monday 
and Wednesday evening between 6.30pm-7.30pm, 
supported by two Doctors each evening. 
 
All appointments will be a telephone consultation/video 
conference and are pre-bookable. A Doctor will telephone 
anytime up until 7.30pm, therefore, please be available 
on your preferred contact number, either landline or 
mobile. 
 
Once the pandemic is over this new service will be 
reviewed and relevant changes made accordingly. 
 
All the Partners would like to take this opportunity to 
thank our patients for their understanding and support 
during these extremely challenging and unprecedented 
times. 


